Golden Jubilee Burse

The Golden Jubilee Burse for Seminarians is one of the activities members are asked to support. This memorial was established to commemorate the 50th Anniversary of the founding of Young Ladies' Grand Institute. The initial donation in 1937 was \$1,500. The enthusiasm and effort of the members has caused donations to grow. Since that time, over \$4 million has been donated to the Archdiocese/Dioceses where our Institutes are located. The seminarians are the recipients of your Institute's contribution.